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New shipping routes in TSS "Slupska Bank" were expected
to be established at the beginning of 2021 after the 102nd
session of the IMO Maritime Safety Committee. Due to 
COVID-19 and the cancellation of the IMO meeting,
the approval and announcement of new routes depends
o n  t h e  d a t e  o f  t h e  n e x t  I M O  M S C  m e e t i n g .   
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